
From: Helmrick, Michael - DOT
To: Ternes, Matthew - DOT
Subject: FW: Public Notice: 2019-02785-JRS
Date: Thursday, January 09, 2020 10:36:06 AM

COE public notice for 9200-10-00

Mike Helmrick
Region Environmental Coordinator
Phone: (920) 492-7738

If this is related to a records request, please email: dotdtsdnerecords@dot.wi.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Meyer, Colleen M CIV CEMVP CEMVD (USA) <Colleen.M.Meyer@usace.army.mil>
Sent: Thursday, January 09, 2020 10:05 AM
Subject: Public Notice: 2019-02785-JRS

Please be advised a public notice, in an area of interest to you, has been posted to our website concerning an application for a Section 404 permit from the Department of the Army (Corps of Engineers).

CORPS FILE NUMBER:  2019-02785-JRS   
APPLICANT:   Wisconsin Department of Transportation 
PROJECT LOCATION:  Brown and Outagamie Counties, Wisconsin  PN EXPIRATION DATE:  January 24, 2020

The direct link to this public notice is:

                                                            https://secure-web.cisco.com/1oQwmGwbFge45k5RKIhFnMmUTkP5HXx23ydh7PYPyxbG4ke3_Yub5-9MeaKWQfaOGabOdHxvCBnbuAufpxI0OoASS-
Zhw3vP0S2qptEDaqimQh53CsRM4zFe8Wni_UE2UewYdQ0iPiqbYNCXq36Tj6AoMdtmSYFF6zgOEisbTwcb5wSaIuOCzUsM_XKCjcsqleK8XMU5XfrZ9TgA5s8UO1Ke_0P1Rz2zqHv-cMLKU1n-
ekglRPORitLIeeDKuWpWhdDOEUVPGQ0kH1vMrlZICjA/https%3A%2F%2Fwww.mvp.usace.army.mil%2FPortals%2F57%2Fdocs%2Fregulatory%2FWisc-Standard%2F2019002785P.pdf

If you are unable to open the direct link, you can view the public notice on the Corps of Engineers, St. Paul District's Regulatory web page:

                                                            http://secure-web.cisco.com/1DEXRqUSsLa31YNocCLXe3xV3_wgEL1oanO6yfbb_wJFEga8retMPlrd_YlXZUnQvCB8RLgEMfFtINQFMvpwvscmCzEgDVPs-h-5CwtI9btE-
PAhKHt_1ls8SXaupfyqlsq-ZfOVmu4EU7ut-Vkli0KZhOp38rlVtj-7IiZn9s6YOWNtUb982ZY_gjO8kJLgGQicKTUJwiAEs5eUbNm-8eFZSzCiHxsMTHN2h9VRo-86wZb0P-
nF2AzcLCxUt7n_fncDWxGtsuvfYxhAKPuuPkQ/http%3A%2F%2Fwww.mvp.usace.army.mil%2FMissions%2FRegulatory.aspx

To update your subscription to this distribution list, or to unsubscribe, please go to:

                                                                http://secure-web.cisco.com/1LvRbKr9DRMYX5yxJ2aPpzJrDGcb-sUmYRLJVxVWc-
_xz61pGAiVsxJHs7MexjiTb6vlVii9NkpiXVrCaf3gitFwtUMC_B2Q5y5PbHkDw5jFZaVh7Rmt4EJDnW4pr4_s-
OwMr1vxyiXuRFyW5Femq8_2Bjn_k7JN2XsaGh9ZqT9LsrpgQKwlS3M4gECRDL_U0kqu7mAlhJ3V2OTgt922csF9mysv0RNJjRVab5YNoUzeVSptyUEyVsaAs7r1ZYqkLTAecifq5evfDklp1IzctOQ/http%3A%2F%2Fmvp-
extstp.mvp.usace.army.mil%2Flist_server%2F
  
Please do not submit comments about the project described in the public notice by replying to this email.  Comments about the project may be submitted to the appropriate Corps Project Manager as described in the public
notice.

St. Paul District, Corps of Engineers
Regulatory Branch, CEMVP OP-R
180 Fifth St. E., Suite 700
St. Paul, Minnesota  55101-1678
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